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MEMORANDUM 
Public Works Department 

 
 
DATE: February 24, 2021 
 
TO: Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Ria Hutabarat Lo, Transportation Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Pedestrian Master Plan—Annual Review 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Review and provide comments regarding the current Pedestrian Master Plan. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
When the City Council approved revisions to the Pedestrian Master Plan (PMP) at its 
January 28, 2014 meeting, Council directed the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
(B/PAC) to include an annual review of the PMP in its work plan. 
 
The purpose of this discussion is to provide B/PAC members with an opportunity to: 
 
• Provide general comments on the PMP’s adequacy in addressing the pedestrian-

related needs of the community. 
 
• Identify topics, issues, and concerns that should be considered for inclusion in a 

future update of the PMP. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Summaries of comments received at past annual reviews are included in Attachment 1.  
 
The B/PAC is requested to review these lists and advise staff of any new issues that may 
have arisen that should be added to the list. 
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NEXT STEPS 
 
Staff will maintain a list of items brought up by the B/PAC during the B/PAC’s annual 
review of the PMP to inform the scope, structure, and content of future updates to the 
PMP.  
 
An update to the PMP is planned as a project for Fiscal Year 2020-21 in the Adopted 
2019-20 Capital Improvement Program.  On November 10, 2020, Councilmembers 
recommended that staff consider combining the PMP update with the update of the 
Bicycle Transportation Plan in order to allow for alignment of competing uses within 
public rights-of-way for key corridors within the City. 
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Attachment: 1. Summary of Pedestrian Master Plan Annual Review Comments 
 


	FROM: Ria Hutabarat Lo, Transportation Manager

